
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

8th June 2022 at 2.45pm 

 

Present 

YR – Ethan and Ada 

Y1/2 – Roo and Nell 

Y3/4 – Bethan and Benjamin 

 

Agenda 

● Orchid Update GG15 Life on Land; 

● Clothes Bin and Charitable Contribution GG12 Responsible Consumption, GG13 

Climate Action; 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Mrs Hart updated the GGs on the protection of the orchid in school. Over the half 

term break, Mr. Charman surveyed the area and discovered that the orchids were in 

flower! This is a huge development as they are very fickle with flowering! The GGs 

went out to the area and found the orchids, counting four in total. 

 
● We were all VERY EXCITED! 

● Mrs Hart shared that the clothes recycling bin had so far yielded around £80. It has 

been decided that half of this money will go to charity, with the other half benefitting 

projects in school. Benjamin proposed a joint meeting with the School Council to 

decide where the charitable donation should go. Mrs Hart to organise. 

● Bethan suggested using the money to create a mural in school depicting the orchids 

to show our special status. Mrs Hart to investigate. 

● AOB: Bethan asked if we could have ‘meat free Mondays’ in school to help with 

climate action. Mrs Hart updated that we now have a salad bar in school with a 

variety of meat-free options. There are now also additional vegetarian choices at 

lunch, including jacket potatoes and cheese sandwiches. GG13 Climate Action 

 


